
401 Mile of Cars, Suite 325, 
National City, CA 91950 

www.us.lambda.tdk.com

April 21, 2020 

Product Change Notification 

Title: PCN #00111 TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. change of XMS500 barcode from 1D to 2D

Please be informed that the XMS500 series rating labels will be changing from a 1D barcode to a 2D 
barcode. This is to improve readability of the product rating label. The planned implementation date is 
May 1st, 2020. 

Current label     New label 

There is no change to product form, fit or function and our standard safety certification is not affected. 

We assure you that the quality will remain the same with our QC and QA system in place. 

For any questions concerning this notification, contact your local sales office or TDK-Lambda Americas 
Inc. customer service. 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 
619-628-2872


